January 10", 2024

Little Lambs Daycare
214 N. Bluff

Anthony, Kansas 67003

Dear Committee of the Dennis Wayne Fund

We are currently serving eight children 8 months to four years old. Soon we will be taking on a baby
which will fill us up. Recently two of our mothers moved their child and did not pay for the service that
was rendered. This totaled up to $1400.00 that was lost income.

This means we are in need of funding to continue our services for our other families. We need help
to buy dish soap, detergent, craft supplies, pain, paper, paint brushes, markers, Lysol, hand soap, Dawn,
blankets, bleach, dryer sheets, wipes, Clorox, and tissues.

We would appreciate any help you can give us. $750.00 would be a big help to continue our services
for our families that count on us. With the recent closing of several other daycares there are people
that cannot get a job because they do not have babysitting care for their children.

Thank you for your time and prayerful consideration of our concerns.
Sincerely,
Lisa, Provider

505-506-6710



